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The Ellenor Coffee morning will be with us very soon. We need to spread 

the word to friends, neighbours, family and anyone that you see to 

encourage them to attend. 

 

Committee and helpers are needed at 9am to set up. The Event starts at 

10am with the Raffle at 11.00am 

 

Joan Passingham has agreed to run the table sale again and would like any 

contributions given to her. Please call Joan (708050) if you are not sure 

of the items you have.  

 

If you can make cakes or scones for the day please let any committee 

members know so we can make sure we have enough. 

 

Derrick & Avril Crouch have agreed to run the raffle as they have done 

before. If you have anything that could go on the raffle table please 

contact any committee member before the event. 

 

Last year we raised £875 on the day, hopefully we can increase our total 

this year, your support is very much appreciated. 

 

Area 5 Plus competition is on Saturday 26th May if you are able to play 

please contact Hugh as soon as possible, he has two teams but is looking 

for another team for the day. Contact him as soon as possible if you are 

able to play. 

HADARA 

 

 

 

 

Hadara Short Mat Bowls 

 


